
 

 

28 September 2021 

Distribution:  Grand Officers 

  Lodge Secretaries 

Brethren, 

I am writing to inform you that the Right Worshipful Provincial Grand Master has with great 

regret accepted the resignation of W.Bro. Kelvin L. Jones, PSGD as an Assistant Provincial 

Grand Master – owing to health and other personal issues. 

Brother Jones has more than 40 years’ experience in Freemasonry and prior to being 

appointed as an Assistant Provincial Grand Master spent ten successful years as the 

Provincial Deputy Grand Registrar. A summary of his distinguished career may be found 

here1. 

He has made an enormous contribution to the wellbeing of the Province during his time of 

active service, and I know that we all wish him well for the future and look forward to 

enjoying his company in the years ahead.  

Yours sincerely and fraternally, 

 

W.Bro. Ben Gait, PAGDC 

Provincial Grand Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 https://www.southwalesmason.com/new-apgm/  
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